Part time Archives Coordinator - Overview

Dec 2022

Based at GSO in Wellington. 2 hours per week (flexible). No archives experience required. 
 
The establishment of the Alcoholics Anonymous New Zealand Archives has been a huge project over the past year or so and we now have Archivist Guidelines and a Collection Policy to guide future A.A. Archives Coordinators in how to collect and care for our collection appropriately. Forms and process documents have also been created to ensure that the Archives runs smoothly and that all decisions and requests are adequately documented and easily handled by the Archives Coordinator.
 
Now that everything is set up to run smoothly and professionally, we need a member to look after our Archives, in order to ensure the ongoing success of this project and to ensure our history is both properly preserved and accessible for our Fellowship for generations to come. You do not need to be a professional archivist to carry out this role. If you have an eye for detail, can follow clear directions, have at least three years of continuous sobriety and a love of A.A. history then we really want to hear from you. The role is based at our GSO in Lower Hutt and is supported by the Archives Sub-Committee, who report to the General Service Board. We envisage that there would be a couple of hours work per week, which can be attended to on a flexible basis and full training and support will be given.
 
If you are interested in serving or finding out more about this very rewarding service position, then please read the job description here or email boardkiwi@aa.org.nz for more information.

